
    
Fenamiphos Information Request -- Hawaii Response 

 

From: Cathy Tarutani 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 3:01 PM 
To: Chin, Teung F. (APHIS); Katrina.Reid@fas.usda.gov 
Cc: Mike Kawate; Rick Melnicoe 
Subject: Re: China SPS Notification: Please Email FAS Your Comments By This Wednesday 
8/24 

Teung and Katrina, 

I have learned that the People's Republic of China does not accept fresh produce from Hawaii. I 
was told this is because many of the commodities we are likely to export--such as papayas--are 
hosts for the Mediterranean and oriental fruit flies. (There are crops which were included in the 
MRL document cabbage and Chinese cabbage, for example--which I would not consider to be 
fruit fly hosts. However, Hawaii does not export any of these commodities to China, either, and it 
does appear that the prohibition applies to such commodities as well as obvious fruit fly hosts.) 

So, at this time, pesticide residues are not a concern for any of Hawaii's growers who may 
consider exporting their produce to China. 

If you have further questions, please contact me (cathy@hpirs.stjohn.hawaii.edu, 808-956-2004). 

Aloha, 
Cathy 
 
Cathy Tarutani 
Extension Pesticide Programs 
Plant & Environmental Protection Sciences University of Hawaii 
voice: 808-956-2004 

The Western IPM Center is headquartered in the UC Agriculture and Natural Resources Building at 
2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618. 

 
	
  


